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Notice of Proposed Rulemaking and Public Hearing HB 2202 (2013) May 17, 2021 
 
 
Rulemaking caption: Aggregate Mining on High Value Farmland in the Willamette Valley 
Public Hearing: May 17, 3:30-5:00 p.m. 
Last day to submit Public Comments: May 24 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
DOGAMI is holding a public hearing and seeking public comments on rule revisions related to 
aggregate mining on high value farmland in the Willamette valley.  A public hearing has been 
scheduled for Monday, May 17, 3:30-5:00 p.m. The hearing will allow members of the public to 
provide verbal comments on the proposed new rule and related rule amendments.  The hearing 
will be conducted via a web meeting application. 
 
To participate in the Public Hearing to provide verbal comments on the proposed rule and 
related rule amendments please contact Becky Johnson at (541) 967-2083 or 
mlrr.info@oregon.gov for web meeting information. 
 
Written comments on the proposed rule and related rule amendments can be submitted 
directly to DOGAMI’s Rules Coordinator, Vaughn Balzer, at mlrr.info@Oregon.gov, please note 
“Public Comment HB 2202 Rules” in the email subject line. 
 
This rule is the result of House Bill 2202 (HB 2202) which was passed in the 2013 legislative 
session and resulted in ORS 517.825, which became effective on August 1, 2013. 
 
To be informed of DOGAMI rulemaking efforts you may also sign up for the DOGAMI-
rulemaking listserv on our web site at: https://www.oregongeology.org  
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